
Dear Friends,
I hope you had a fantastic Spring Break. I had a great time touring in Phoenix with Choralons. What an 
incredible time of ministry! God moved in some pretty amazing ways, and I was personally impacted by 
the people we encountered! I know it is difficult to shift back into gear after Spring Break but I encourage 
you to fight the feelings of lethargy and make the most of these last few weeks you have. You are almost 
done!

Chapel
Monday, March 19, we will be on a one Chapel schedule as we host the first ever, Choralons Live 
Recording. Wednesday, March 21, we will be hearing from our first set of Senior Speakers from the School 
of Business and the School of Nursing. Friday, March 23, you will have the opportunity to hear from 
everyone running for NUSG 2012-2013.

NUMA 2012-2013
Applications are now available for director positions for the 2012-2013 NUMA team. Along with the 
original 7 positions: Worship, Pursuit, Life Groups, Missions, Outreach, Prayer, and Administration, we 
have added an 8th position for 2012-2013: Public Relations Director. If you are interested in applying for 
any of these positions, applications are available outside the Campus Ministries Office or online at 
http://eagle.northwestu.edu/departments/campus-ministries/numa-applications/. Applications are due
March 30th and final decisions will be announced by April 13th.

Choralons Live Recording | Monday, March 19 | Butterfield Chapel
We are excited to announce that Choralons will be recording their first ever, live CD project. Recording will 
take place during Chapel on Monday at 10:40 and again Monday night at 8pm in lieu of Pursuit. Feel free 
to invite your friends and family, it's going to be a special day!

Embargo Auction | March 29 | 7pm | Butterfield Chapel
Embargo is hosting a live auction to raise money towards Abolition International. Students, staff, faculty, 
and the broader Kirkland Community are invited to come and bid on items such as Seattle Sounders 
memorabilia, photography packages, name brand clothing and accessories, and even an Apple TV. 
Entrance is free and bidding paddles are $1 at the door.

Offering
In our last offering before Spring Break we raised $131.11, bringing our total raised to $3065.64. We have 
$1934.36 left to our goal and just 5 weeks left in the semester.

Scripture Focus
"Now faith is being sure of what we hope for and certain of what we do not see." -  Hebrews 11:1 
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